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Tax Receipt Envelopes Snap-outs [
Baldwin Ledger $1,492.90 $14.79 $499.
» The Outlook 1,219.80 10.3 597 .86
Dodsworth 35.10 per 1000 1?.1 per 1000
24 1b. 497 .00 i
15.99 per 1000 }
28 & *
14.31 per 1000
20 1b.
World Co. 1,198.00 .90 498.50
Allen Press 1,197.00 .95

On motion by Mr. Hayden and seconded by Mr. xanpaéhroeder, the World COMpany‘

received order on snap-outs, and the Allen Press received the order for Tax fReceipts
and envelopes.

Mr. Hornberger and representatives from the Worden Area appeared before the
Board pertaining to road matters in the Worden-Lone Star Area.

The Commissioners approved the inventory from the County Engineer's office.
No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Monday, March 25, 1957.
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ounty s Elmer W. Ohadahl, Chalrman, Board of
County Commissioners, Douglas County.

March 25, 1957.

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
session with all members of the Board present.

The Board appointed Lawrence Rice County Engineer effective April 1st, 1957,
at a salary of $375 per month.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Wednesday, March 27, 1957.
ATTEST:

March 27, 1957.

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
session with all members of the Board present.

Lawrence Rice, of the County Engineer's Department, appeared before the
Board to discuss Road matters.

The payroll for the month of March was allowed.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Saturday, March 30, 1957.

ATTEST:
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County Commissioners, Douglas County.

March 30, 1957.

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
session with all members of the Board present.

Commissioners Order #787, making certain adjustments on the 1956 tax rolls,
was approved. (Order on file in the office of the County Clerk.)

The Commissioners employed Jim Messer as patrolman at Lone Star Lake for
$100 per month starting May lst.

Welfare matters were discussed with Mrs. Prances Leckron, County Welfare
Director.

Sheriff Chappell appeared before the Board to discuss cover-alls for the
prisoners.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on NMonday, April 1, 1957.

ATTEST:

April 1, 1957.

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met 1in regular adjourmned
session with all members of the Board present.




